
 

 

Wednesday 28th April 2021 

UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school. 

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be. 

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others beliefs, religions and languages. 

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

 

Number day at Belmont School – Friday 7th May 2021 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 7th May 2021.  

The NSPCC needs our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services 

such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem 

or concern. 

Making maths meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.  

On 7th May we will be using fun curriculum-based maths 

challenges designed by the NSPCC, Oxford University Press 

and Maths on Toast. We will also be taking part in ‘Dress up 

for Digits’.  Pupils will be invited to wear an item of 

clothing with a number on it, e.g. football shirt, cap, 

netball shirt or even a onesie! You can get even more 

creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme.  

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a 

suggested donation of any amount, and we’d love everyone 

in the school to take part in this special event.  

It all adds up 

We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support. All the 

money we raise at Belmont School will make an enormous difference to children today and help change 

the lives of children tomorrow.  

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at www.nspcc.org.uk and information on keeping your 

children safe online by visiting www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety.   

Best wishes, 

Mrs Mckenzie 

Year 1 and 2 Phase Leader and Maths Mastery Co-Lead 
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